Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

JUL 17 2024

DIVISION ADVISORY
No.___|a4 s. 2024

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisor
Elementary, Secondary and SHS Heads
All others Concerned

This Office informs all concerned that the Bataan Public School Teachers and
Employees Association (BPSTEA) will be conducting the “Teachers Congress” on
July 26, 2024, at Bataan Peopie Center, Balanga City, Bataan.

Attached is a copy of the letter from Aurea P. Galaboc, President-BPSTEA, for
further details and inquiries.

CAROQLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

In compliance with the DepEd Order No. 8 s. 2013, this
Division Advisory is issued not for endorsement per D.O. 28 s.
2001 only for the information of DepEd Officials, personnel as

well as the concerned public
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Kaparangan, Abucay, Bataan
I am writing to request your support for the upcoming Teachers’ Congress organized by the
Bataan Public School Teachers and Employees Association (BPSTEA).

JULY 4, 2024
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Ma’am,

According to our Constitution and By-laws, the Teachers’ Congress is held every two years.
However, due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the event has been suspended since 2019. This year,
we are excited to host the first Teachers’ Congress in five years, and we aim to make it a
significant and memorable event for our members.

In light of this, T am requesting the release of a division memorandum to officially announce
the Teachers’ Congress and encourage participation from our 7,000 BPSTEA members.
Additionally, I request that this memorandum serve as their travel order, permitting their
attendance at the event.

Should you require any further details, please do not hesitate to contact me at 09499970853. I
am more than willing to meet and provide any additional information needed.

Thank you for your continued support of our association since 1995. We deeply appreciate
your consideration of this request and look forward to your positive response.

Respectfully yours,

A A P (RALABOC
President
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CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Division of Bataan

Kaparangan, Abucay, Bataan

Ma’am,

I am writing to request your support for the upcoming Teachers’ Congress organized by the
Bataan Public School Teachers and Employees Association (BPSTEA).

According to our Constitution and By-laws, the Teachers’ Congress is held every two years.
However, due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the event has been suspended since 2019. This year,
we are excited to host the first Teachers® Congress in five years, and we aim to make it a
significant and memorable event for our members.

In light of this, I am requesting the release of a division memorandum to officially announce
the Teachers’ Congress and encourage participation from our 7,000 BPSTEA members.
Additionally, I request that this memorandum serve as their travel order, permitting their
attendance at the event.

Should you require any further details, please do not hesitate to contact me at 09499970853. I
am more than willing to meet and provide any additional information needed.

Thank you for your continued support of our association since 1995. We deeply appreciate
your consideration of this request and look forward to your positive response.

Respectfully yours,

A P LABOC
President



